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Oct. 30, 2017 

To:  

Editors-in-Chief,  

Galen Medical Journal 

 

A research paper entitled "Novel and bizarre effects following intracerebroventricular 

injection of immunosuppressant cyclosporine A on inhibitory avoidance learning and 

memory in mice" by Hamid Reza Banafshe, Mohsen Mohsenpour and I is forwarded for 

consideration in the Galen Medical Journal. I acknowledge that the manuscript has been seen and 

approved by all listed authors and has not been and will not be sent to any other journal for 

publication while it is under consideration in Galen Medical Journal. Thank you for considering 

our paper for publication in Galen Medical Journal. We look forward to hearing from you at your 

earliest convenience. 

 

Best regards,  

Abolfazl Ardjmand, Ph.D. 

 

 


